
NOTICE 
TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF SUMNER
Tuesday, December 21, 2021

Notice is given that on Tuesday, December 21, 2021, at 5:30 p.m., the 
Town Board of the Town of Sumner will attend the meeting of the 
Sumner Community Foundation at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24½ 
Street, Rice Lake, WI. The town board and foundation board will be 
discussing alternative future grant awards and possible actions 
regarding Foundation support toward the purchase of a new 
dump/plow truck. Any interested persons are welcome to attend. 

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
December 17, 2021


